

Mapleton School Community Council Meeting Agenda

Monday, February 1st 2021

Members in Attendance

Stephanie Evans, Margie Jordan, Julie Peery, Shayne Hunsaker, Katie Thorpe, Stephanie Ferweda, Kristy Robertson

Members Absent

Lisa Standifird

1. Addressed any information the council could share from concerns in the community. All council members said they hadn't heard concerns but that the community was appreciative of the school and the work everyone was doing. Please always let Julie know if any concerns arise in the community.
2. School Improvement Plan- Reviewed the work done in last meeting with the School Improvement Plan. That detailed information on the plan can be found in the January 2021 minutes. Still waiting to make sure the data we want to use to show growth in the goals will be allowed. However, the plan is to submit the plan as currently written.
3. Trustlands Budget- 15% less money given this year compared to last year because it is based on enrollment. However, our needs are the same as before. Plan is to use the budget to fill in technology needs (Chromebook replacements if needed, etc.) We will also use the money to pay for the retrain technicians for all the grade levels as well as provide professional development for teachers. Council members agreed unanimously on the budgeting of the Trustlands money. We also looked at the TSSA (Teacher Student Success Act) money. This money is currently earmarked for Seesaw licenses and iReady Reading licenses. Thoughts on the TSSA money were that those licenses were valuable for student learning. Julie also mentioned using some money for stipends to help with text that will relate to iReady Reading. Julie has the full budget if you would like to look at it further. There were no questions related to spending.
4. PCAU Presentations on child abuse. The group who does the presentations have talked about coming and doing classroom presentations for students this year. Was approved last year, so we are going forward with it.
5. Next meeting we need to look at our Safe Access Routes to the school. Julie asked we look around the neighborhoods and see if there are any issues with the walking routes to the school. Let her know if you notice anything that could be an issue in our access routes. There is a form that is addressed during the first week of June that looks at issues needing attention from the district, city, or UDOT. Council members will look for any issues in their neighborhoods and will report back during next meeting. The biggest issue the school currently has is the church parking lot pick up across the street. Discussed some potential issues with this pick up location and some things we've currently implemented. Further ideas will be discussed in the next meeting. Julie is emailing the current plan to the council today.

NEXT MEETING: MONDAY, MARCH 1ST @ 11:30